
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Ajit Kumarcg.atlanta@mea.gov.in

Date: 10/2/2014 8:07:06 AM
Subject: SC Mission Trip

It was great to see you in NY. The experience was truly moving. Spectacular event.

Are you available for a call tomorrow to discuss her trip to Amristar, Chennai, and Gujarat?

I will work around your schedule. Please let me know what time works for you? I look forward to 
hearing from you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
803-767-7583
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